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Fire River Announces Re-filing of 31 July 2014 Interim 
Financial Statements and MD&A 

Vancouver, British Columbia, January 13, 2015 Fire River Gold Corp. (NEX:FAU.H),  
(FSE: FWR) (the "Company" or "Fire River"). As a result of a review by the British 
Columbia Securities Commission (“BCSC”), the Company is issuing this press release to 
clarify our disclosure. The BCSC, upon review of the 31 July 2014 interim financial 
statements and MD&A, found material deficiencies. The financial statements have been 
amended and restated for the following: 1) a complete statement of compliance to IAS34, 
2) notify shareholders that the interim financial statements have not been reviewed by the 
Company’s auditors, 3) the tables in Note 14 and the Statement of Changes in Equity 
have been corrected and 4) Note 15 as pertaining to Taxes has been deleted. The MD&A 
has been amended and restated for the following: 1) the explanations of results of 
operations, cost recoveries and summary of quarterly results have been expanded, 2) 
related party individuals owed monies has been disclosed with the nature of the 
obligations and 3) a more complete outstanding share data section has been included. 
These revisions have been approved by the BCSC and the 31 July 2014 interim financial 
statements and MD&A are now approved and re-filed. 
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For further information, please contact:  

Email: info@firerivergold.com 
Telephone: (775) 401 1183 
www.firerivergold.com 
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